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POLICE DEPARTMENT

155 Center Street, Santa Cruz, CA 95060 ( (831) 420-5810 ( Fax (831) 420-5811

Kevin Vogel, Chief of Police

MEDIA ADVISORY

JULY 19, 2011

Press Contact: Lt. Colleen McMahon (831) 420-5857

On Wednesday, July 20th, Santa Cruz Police Department officers and California State Parks officers will be showing off their customer service skills at the Delaveaga Golf Lodge to benefit the Santa Cruz County Special Olympics Athletes. Diners will be served by off-duty officers in uniform (along with experienced waitpersons) from 10:00 am until 1:00 pm. Donations, in the form of tips, will benefit local Special Olympics training and competition. “Tip-A-Cop” is a fun event that bonds the community and develops partnerships for a worthwhile cause. 

Proceeds from the Tip-A-Cop event will provide funding for year-round sports training and competition to Santa Cruz County children and adults with developmental disabilities at no-cost to the athletes or their families.  Special Olympics provides athletes continuing opportunities to develop fitness, demonstrate courage, and experience joy as they participate in the sharing of gifts and friendship with other athletes, their families and the community. Visit Special Olympics Northern California online at www.sonc.org or the Santa Cruz Police Department website at www.santacruzpolice.com to learn more. Details below:

Who: Santa Cruz Police Department Officers 

What: Tip-a-Cop: A Special Olympics Fundraiser

Where: Delaveaga Golf Lodge (Restaurant) 

When: July 20, 2011 – 10:00 am – 1:00 pm

Why: This event raises money for Special Olympics – it is open to the public. 
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